





Marske Mill Lane, Saltburn By The Sea, Cleveland, TS12 1HJ

Tel: 01287 621010 Fax: 01287 621011

enquiries@slc.rac.sch.uk www.saltburnlearningcampus.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mr P Eyre Head of School (Saltburn Primary School) Mrs C Chadwick Head of School (Huntcliff School) Mrs C Juckes

26th September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

Researchers at Newcastle University and Fuse (The Centre for Translational Research) are conducting a study called 'Your Food & You' to explore the consumption of fast foods by children and young people in Redcar and Cleveland. This study is supported by our school and your child has the opportunity to take part.

If they agree to take part, your child will help the researchers to understand why, when and where young people in Redcar and Cleveland consume fast foods.

Your child will be asked to take part in an online (computer based) survey with all the other pupils from their class. The survey will last up to 40 minutes and take place on school premises, during school hours, supervised by teachers. The survey will ask questions about usual food consumption, the kinds of places your child eats food at, how often they go there, what they like about these places. We will repeat the same survey in January 2018 and July 2018.

Please be aware that participation is voluntary and your child can leave the study at any time. All information collected during the study will be kept confidential and stored securely at Newcastle University.

If you **do not** want your child to take part, please contact Mrs Peacock (apeacock@slc.rac.sch.uk) with the name of your child and their tutor group by no later than **Monday 2**nd **November.**

If you would like further information, please contact the project lead – Dr Amelia Lake, by phone on 07855473686 or by email lakenutriton@gmail.com.

Many thanks, Mrs Peacock

Life Skills Coordinator









Marske Mill Lane, Saltburn By The Sea, Cleveland, TS12 1HJ

Tel: 01287 621010 Fax: 01287 621011

enquiries@slc.rac.sch.uk www.saltburnlearningcampus.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mr P Eyre Head of School (Saltburn Primary School) Mrs C Chadwick Head of School (Huntcliff School) Mrs C Juckes

